
  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear valued FLIR partner: 
 
Please be advised that the FLIR C2 and C3 thermal imagers has been officially discontinued. The FLIR C5 
thermal imager is the replacement product. Please indicate that the C2 and C3 are now both discontinued on 
any web presence that your organization utilizes for advertising, including any 3rd party listings. MAP 
governance is no longer in force for the C2 and C3. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

Don Turano 
Head of Go to Market 
 


